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January 29, 2013
Operation Vision Comes To Sandy
Residents in Sandy will have plenty of opportunities to Stay Safe next week as officers from the local policing team as well as the Police and Crime Commissioner (PCC) will be on hand to provide advice and practical support under the force’s initiative Operation Vision.
Officers along with PCC Olly Martins will be joined by members of the Police Cadets, Bedfordshire Fire Service, Sandy Town Council and Sandy Neighbourhood Watch on Monday February 4 to offer advice to residents in the Engayne Avenue, Winchester Road, College Road and Wesley Road areas. 
The teams will be based at the Police Pod in Medusa Way from 10am until 3pm but will also be delivering leaflets which contain crime prevention advice about staying safe during the winter months, to all addresses in the area.
Members of the Bobby Scheme along with Fire Service will also be offering immediate home security and safety reviews for elderly or vulnerable residents in the town.

Sergeant Gary Kidd, from the Local Policing Team, says the event is designed to ensure as many people as possible have access to practical advice and support. 
“There has been a slight increase in burglaries in the Sandy area so we have taken this opportunity to distribute advice and property marking kits along with other home security measures,” he said. “We are deliberately spending the day in one area so that we can get to speak to as many people as possible to help them Stay Safe. 
“No one wants to be the victim of crime and hopefully the advice that our officers and partners can offer on the day can reduce the risk of being a victim.”

Bedfordshire’s Police and Crime Commissioner, Olly Martins, said that the initiative is an innovative way of helping communities to protect their property and stay safe throughout the year. 

“We know that Operation Vision has always proved highly popular with local residents, so I’m pleased to see such an event running in Sandy on Monday. I’m firmly of the opinion that preventative measures are the way forward in crime reduction and this operation, when so many partners are working together to reach the same goal, is an excellent example of effective joint working.”  
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